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Review Board to release its Report of Environmental Assessment on 
proposed Giant Mine Remediation Project 
 
Yellowknife, NT. – The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review 
Board) will release its Report of Environmental Assessment on the proposed Giant Mine 
Remediation Project on June 20th, 2013 at 9:30 am (Mountain Standard Time). 

The Report of Environmental Assessment sets out the Review Board’s findings on the 
significance of any impacts on the environment and any public concern.  The document will 
outline whether, in the Review Board’s opinion, the development should proceed to 
regulatory processes for licensing and permitting, and will outline any prescribed 
measures to address impacts. 
 
The report will be available after 9:30 am on June 20th, 2013 on the Review Board’s website 
at http://reviewboard.ca/registry/project.php?project_id=69 and at the Review Board office: 
 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
#200 Scotia Centre, 5102-50th Ave 
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7 
 

Media contact: 
Stacey Menzies 
(867) 766-7060 
smenzies@reviewboard.ca  

reviewboard.ca 

--------- 
 

About the Review Board 
The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board was established by the 
Mackenzie Valley Resource Management Act in 1998 as an independent administrative  
tribunal responsible for the environmental impact assessment process in the Mackenzie  
Valley, Northwest Territories. As a co-management board, aboriginal land claim 
organizations nominate half of the board members, and the federal and territorial  
governments nominate the other half of the board members. The Minister of Aboriginal 
Affairs and Northern Development Canada appoints all of the members to the Review  
Board. 
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